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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Ebe Kartus, ACOC Representative
Subject: Transcription of punctuation and symbols (1.7.3, 1.7.5)

ACOC thanks CCC for this proposal to add alternatives to the instructions for transcription of
punctuation and symbols.

Although ACOC supports the proposal, having read the Library of Congress’ response we are
willing to support their suggested changes.



